
Hannan “Happenings” for April 2021 
 

 
 

*Important Procedures* 

Front doors to the school do not open 

until 7:15 a.m. Students arriving at 

school prior to 7:15 will sit on the 

benches outside school until the doors 

open. There will be no supervision for 

students until 7:15. Breakfast will be 

served in students’ classrooms from 

7:30 am- 8:00 am.   

 

Morning Drop-off: All car riders will be 

dropped off in the car rider loop. Please 

do not drive through the staff parking 

lot to drop off your student.  

 

BE ON TIME! School begins at 8:00 

a.m. Students who are not in their 

classrooms at 8:00 will be marked tardy. 

 

Afternoon Pick-up: No left turn off of 

Talbotton Road into the car rider line, 

right turn only.             

 

If your child has an appointment that 

requires you to check him/her out of 

school early, please make sure you 

come to the school prior to 2:00 p.m. 

Students cannot be checked out after 

2:00 p.m. Students will have to wait 

for dismissal times. 

 

             Car Tag required  

 

Car riders will be dismissed starting at 

2:15 p.m. For parents who walk up, 

students will begin to be called for 

dismissal at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Parents/Guardians will be not allowed 

to enter the building during dismissal.   

 
 

What is “Happening” in April 

at 1338? 

April 8- GMAS Parent 

Workshop 11:30- 12:30 (Zoom 

link emailed) 

April 15- Early Release 

April 19- Progress Reports 

(parent portal) 

April 26-28- PBIS Store 

April is World Autism Month! 

 
 

Hannan families, in honor of World 

Autism (Awareness/Acceptance) 

Month, we are asking students and 

staff to participate by wearing blue 

each Friday in April. So, join us as we 

“Light it Up Blue” for World Autism 

Month! Please see the link below to 

learn more information about autism 

and ways that you and your families 

can help support and celebrate Autism 

Awareness/Acceptance Month.  

 
https://www.autismspeaks.org/world-
autism-month 
 

           

Reminders 

 
 I.D. is required when 

visiting our school.  

 All visitors must have 

an I.D. in order to 

receive a visitor’s pass.  

 Before you or an 

authorized person may 

check out your 

student, an I.D. must 

be presented. 

 If you would like to 

speak with your 

student’s teacher, 

please contact the 

teacher or the front 

office to schedule an 

appointment. 

 Students will wear 

uniforms daily unless 

otherwise instructed. 

 Please do not bring in 

food from outside for 

breakfast or lunch. 

 Students need to 

wear face masks daily 

to school. Whenever a 

student loses or 

forgets his or her 

face mask, the school 

can provide one, but 

students may lose 30 

PBIS points.  

 

 

https://www.autismspeaks.org/world-autism-month
https://www.autismspeaks.org/world-autism-month

